## Callahan, Elizabeth Ann

From: Campus Announcements < Announce-C@LISTSERV.MTSAC.EDU > on behalf of Nelson, Carol

<0000011ced947b0e-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.MTSAC.EDU>

**Sent:** Monday, September 26, 2022 4:47 PM **To:** Announce-C@LISTSERV.MTSAC.EDU

**Subject:** [ANNOUNCE] Recruitment for the Mt. SAC President/CEO - Survey

## A message from Board President Judy Chen Haggerty, Esq.:

## Good afternoon,

I would like to announce to the College community that the Board of Trustees has given direction to Human Resources to begin the recruitment process for the new President/CEO of Mt. San Antonio College. The Board approved a contract with PPL, Incorporated to serve as the search consultant for the national search process at their September 14 Board Meeting. In consultation with Human Resources, PPL, Incorporated will facilitate a comprehensive search that will include broad input at several key points in the process. The office of Human Resources will be contacting the appropriate representative and student groups for appointments to the screening committee.

The tentative timeline highlights for the recruitment/selection are:

Late September/early October	Search criteria survey
November/December/mid-January	Advertise and recruit
Mid-January/mid-February	Paper screening
	Determine those to invite for interview
February	Interview with search committee
March	Finalist forums
	Determine those to invite for Board interviews
	Final interviews with Board
April	Reference checks
	Board selects new President/CEO
July	New CEO assumes role

As noted above, the link to the survey can be found <a href="https://example.com/here">here</a>. The short survey should take no more than 30 minutes to complete. The Board encourages wide participation in this important survey to assist as we develop the job announcement. The survey will be open until 5:00 p.m. on Monday, October 3.

If you have further questions about the recruitment process, please email presidentsearch@mtsac.edu.

